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Diary Note 
The Christmas Fair and Lights Switch-
On event will take place in Clare on Sat-
urday 29th November and children will 
be invited to take part in the Lantern Pa-
rade. 
 
 
Oak Class—Applying for a secondary 
school place. 
You must apply by the closing date of 
Monday 31st October 2022 at 
www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions. 
If you live outside of Suffolk then please 
apply through your local authority. More 
details can be obtained from our school 
office. 
 
 

 Looking Ahead  Messages 
  

School Census Day 
Next Thursday 6th October is National School Census Day. We 
would like to encourage as many KS1 pupils as possible to 
have a school lunch on this day as the figures we submit will be 
used to calculate how much money the school will receive to 
fund our free school meals in the future.   
Along with our usual Jacket Potatoes and Cold Packed Lunch 
options we are also offering a special Census Day Menu as per 
the attached flyer. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Violin Lessons 
Did you know that Clare Primary has a small stock of violins 
that can be rented out to any pupil who has lessons in 
school? Our visiting violin teacher has space in his timetable 
for some new pupils and is offering free trial lessons to any 
child who would like to give playing the violin a go. Lessons 
can be one-to-one or in groups of two or three. Please notify 
the school office if your child would like to try out a violin 
lesson with Mr Partridge; he will then contact you with further 
details, including his prices, and arrange a trial lesson as 
soon as possible. 
 
Guitar Lessons 
There is also some availability for Guitar Lessons. 










